
EAA 1397 Meeting Minutes September 10, 2020  

 

Treasurer's report 

 
 

Old Business  

 A debrief was given by Gardell on the Moberg fly-in 

 We had a total of 17 aircraft, of which some were local 

 We fed about 60+ people on Friday night. All the camper pilots and their 

families/partners and our club members 

 We ordered 100 bag lunches from Raphael's for Saturday and had about 30 left 

over.   These were given to any camper pilots that wanted them as well as any members 

of our club 

New Business 

 Mark Cook gave an update on a fall flyout. The Bowstring Fly-in was discussed 



 Election for President, Treasurer, and Vice President will be held at the October meeting 

 Mark Cook gave a briefing on the Presidential TFR for President Trump's visit on 

September 18th 

 Airplane rides were given 

 We had a bonfire and grilled some amazing brats Jon Blessing brought 

 

 

 

 


